
Annual Congregational Budget Meeting 
Sunday, June 9, 2024 

11:20am 
SPAC Auditorium 

 
 
 
 
This is your invitation to participate in an important part of church life—the Annual 
Congregational Budget Meeting! This year’s meeting will be held on June 9th, right after the 
Sunday 10am service. All are welcome to attend (but only SPAC members may vote) as we 
preview next year’s plan and review our 2025 Ministry Budget.  
 
If you haven’t been to one of these meetings before, this is your opportunity to come and 
hear about the more behind-the-scenes work that goes into upholding our 3 P’s (Purpose, 
Priorities, and Practices). Expect to hear from several of our ministry leaders as we share 
information and hopefully inspiration about what’s to come in the next year. We’ll also give 
an update on where we’re at in the Succession process. And as always, we look forward to 
hearing from you and welcome any questions and feedback.  
 
Take a look at the documents included in the attached packet for more information.  
 
We’ll see you June 9th!  
 
Greg Hochhalter  
Lead Pastor  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

A  P L A C E  T O   

Belong & Become 


